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making a complaint against AHPRA regarding Dr David van Gend who has been reprimanded
for making a tweet on social media. He has a democratic right to post someone else's tweet. Itis
draconian to punish him by applying criminal sanctions for making a valid medical statement.

He is a qualified MD. As the tweet was warning people against dangerous operations on children
and showing concern for public health it could hardly be considered discriminatory.

Section 2.1 of the draft code is Orwellian and curtails free speech. This should not be allowed as
it intimidates good doctors for some socialist ideology.

AHPRA should stick to punishing doctors who are medically negligent instead of law abiding
citizens who speak the truth.
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